
 

 

                               
Monday 13th May 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 2 visit to Wheelock Street 

 
This half term, we will be taking the children on a visit to Wheelock Street. This is part 

of their geography topic and will take part during lesson time.  
 
We will be visiting Wheelock Street on Monday 20th May.   

 
Please ensure that your child has a suitable coat in school with them for the visit and 

sensible footwear.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss Tosh and Miss Griffith 
Year 2 teachers 


